
To: HAHS Students and Families
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal
Re: HAHS Open House Reminder
Date: September 1, 2022

Greetings Students, Parents, and Guardians,

The 2022-2023 Open House is scheduled for Wednesday, September 7, 2022.  The
Open House will begin in the Auditorium at 6:00 pm with brief principal remarks.  Following
the opening remarks, you will have the chance to follow your student’s daily schedule according
to a bell schedule, so that you will get a chance to meet each of your child’s teachers and hear
their expectations.  Please speak with your student so that they can show you their daily schedule
in advance (we will be following the Day 1 schedule - same that they had during this school
day), or bring them along and have them show you!  You can always access your student’s
schedule from your mobile device via the Skyward Family Access portal, which can be helpful
for this evening.

Following the Open House, there will be a presentation overview of the Act 158
Graduation Requirements.  The target audience for this meeting will be senior and junior
families, but all students, parents, and guardians are welcome to attend.

We appreciate your interest in your student’s education.  We’ve had a great start to the
year, and we are looking forward to seeing you on September 7th!

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal


